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Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

My name is Eloise Parish Mueller, and I live in Eugene. I support a strong factory 

farm moratorium in Oregon. I support the -1 amendment to SB 85 and oppose the -3 

amendment. 

 

ALL types of factory farms (including mega-dairies) are disasters for public health, 

our climate and environment, the interests of small scale farmers, and animal 

welfare. Legislation only covering chicken farming is insufficient, and allows corporate 

polluters to continue poisoning the land and water, endangering nearby communities, 

and torturing animals. This is unacceptable and unjust– Oregon needs a full 

moratorium on all factory farms as proposed in SB 85-1. 

 

Please support SB 85-1. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eloise Parish Mueller 


